
 

 

 

HAMTRAMCK RESIDENTS 

Do you have mold in your basement?  

Did you experience basement flooding on August 24, 2023? 

Damage to roof, siding or basement from August 24, 2023, 
storms?  

FEMA Funding May be Available – Apply by May 8, 2024! 
 

Several residents of Hamtramck have already applied for FEMA Disaster Assistance and 
received grant money that does not need to be repaid due to the storm event. 

For needs not covered by insurance and other sources, FEMA may be able to provide 
Individual Assistance grant money that does not have to be repaid for: 

*Rental assistance if you need to relocate because of storm damage 

*Personal property that was damaged or destroyed by the storms 

*Basic home repairs for homeowners whose primary residence was damaged by the storms 

For FEMA press release and detailed information, go to the City of Hamtramck 
Community and Economic Development (CED) page at 

https://hamtramck.us/community-and-economic-development-ced/  

 

 

 

  

APPLY ONLINE: 

DisasterAssistance.gov 

 

CALL: 

1-800-621-3362 

FEMA will be onsite for in person 
registration March 25 – April 6, 
2024. 

Butzel Family Center: 7737 
Kercheval, Detroit MI 48214 

Other sites are also available. 

 

Call the FEMA helpline at 800-621-3362 between 7 a.m. and 11 p.m. Multilingual 
operators are available. You can also visit any Disaster Recovery Center. For 
hours and locations go to fema.gov/drc.  

https://hamtramck.us/community-and-economic-development-ced/

